
 

 

 

 

 

 

Expected traffic jams on 11 November - Information 

Germany - France (November 04, 2016) 

Regarding the driving ban in France on 11 November, German police are expecting 
major traffic jams at several German border crossings. German police at Freiburg 
have therefore produced a multilingual flyer informing drivers of the situation and 
requesting that they adapt their schedules accordingly.  

Source: BGL  

 
 


